
From: Elizabeth Larson <ejt814@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 5:01:25 PM 
To: Council Members <CouncilMembers@brisbaneca.org> 
Subject: Mayor for a Day 
  
Dear City Council Members, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of the BEST PTO to share 
some exciting news and make a special request. As you may be aware, we are thrilled to be 
bringing back the much-anticipated Spring Thing event this year, a cornerstone of 
community engagement and support for our schools. 
 
In past years, one of the highlights of our auction has been the unique "Mayor for a Day + 
Friends" experience, generously offered by the city.  It offers a memorable experience for 
our students and their families while contributing to the success of our fundraising efforts. 
 
With the spirit of continued collaboration and community building, we kindly request the 
city to consider offering the "Mayor for a Day + Friends" experience as an auction item 
again for this year's Spring Thing event. 
 
I am more than willing to coordinate with your office on the details and logistics to ensure a 
seamless and enjoyable experience for the auction winner. Your support in this matter 
would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and I look forward to the possibility of featuring this 
unique experience once again at our Spring Thing event. 
 
Liz Larson 
BEST PTO 
Lipman PTO 
Spring Thing Coordinator 
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